
Dear Adhering Body Members,  

 

Please circulate amongst your members in your organization that the next deadline 

for the IUBMB Fellowships, funding for Advanced Schools, and the Educational 

Activities is due April 1st.  

 

We are also delighted to announce our recent collaboration with FEBS and 

FASBMB in the launch of the PROBio-Africa Fellowships, which fund trainees from 

Africa to spend up to 6 months in a lab in Europe. The deadline to apply is May 15th. 

 

-- 

Sincerely, 

Charysse Austria 

IUBMB Secretariat 

 
 

Follow us: Twitter | Instagram | Facebook | LinkedIn 

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter 
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